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Rank choice voting was rejected by the voters in the November 2024 election. You 

are there to represent the voters of Oregon not your own personal wants or desires. 

We have seen this from Salem in the past where the will of the voters has been 

ignored by our politicians. This must stop. The voters have said NO NO NO to rank 

choice voting. 


